
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING VARIANCE: 

 
Be advised a Public Hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m., June 24, 2020, at City Hall, 744 

Main St, Anita, IA, to consider a request from Rhonda Larimore to allow a garage to be 

built at the property of 604 4
th

 St, Anita, Iowa.  The variance would permit an overhang 

on a garage to be built.  Contents of the amendment are on file at the City Clerk’s office 

at City Hall, 744 Main Street, Anita, Iowa and may be examined during office hours or 

by appointment.  This hearing will be held via zoom.  The public can join the call by 

calling (312)626-6799 and utilizing the Meeting ID 812 6939 5004 with Password 

398089.  Please call the Anita City Clerk if you have any questions. 

 

Dated this 18th day of June, 2020 

 

Kaitlin Hodges 

744 Main Street 

Anita, IA  50020 

(712) 762-3746 


